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Selected Progress items from April to November 2019 

 

 

Edwin Michell presented the Concept Plan to ACT Government officials in Canberra on 2 April 

 

CMPA met representatives of feasibility study consultant Ontoit, in Cooma on 14 May 

CMPA met the Chair, Eden Aboriginal Land Council, at Jigamy near Eden  on 13 June 

CMPA received a positive letter from Federal Minister Alan Tudge MHR  dated 18 July 

In the feasibility study, Ontoit conducted stakeholder consultations   on 21 & 22 August 

CMPA provided input to the feasibility study     on 29 August 

CMPA wrote to the Premier suggesting planning for Eden Port, by letter   on 20 September 

CMPA provided a briefing on the Concept Plan to  

 the National Faster Rail Agency, Canberra    on 25 September 

 

CMPA presented the Concept Plan to: 

- Snowy Mountains University of the Third Age, Cooma   on 6 August 

- a public meeting in Bombala arranged by Bombala Rotary Club,   on 27 August 

- Cooma Lions Club       on 23 October 

[also a presentation, not previously listed, to Cooma Probus Club  on 8 January] 

 

The four booklets constituting the Concept Plan had been accessioned by  

 the National Library, the State Library of NSW, and the Cooma Library by September 
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